
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In our last week we continued to introduce campers 
to new sports and strengthen their existing skills. 
Discussing the basics of games are just as important 
as repeated practice drills, and our campers enjoy 
that just as much as getting into the game. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

As a special treat we got to see the play “101 Dalmatians” by the 
Theater Camp this week. We hiked across Cranbrook campus 
multiple times, enjoyed the pool on Tuesday and Thursday, and 
ended this week with our popular Awards Ceremony. 

We say Goodbye for this year and thank you for signing your kids 
up to spend part of their summer with us. We look forward to 
seeing them again next year! 



THE YMSC TEAM SAYS GOODBYE 

We had six fun-filled weeks with our motivated staff and 
provided a safe and encouraging environment for all 

campers to learn and improve their sports-related skills.  

Campers participated in a wide variety of sports including 
soccer, basketball, lacrosse, flag football, floor hockey, and 

softball.  

 

Our team consisted of:  

Robert, Director 
Maria, Assistant Director      
Juliana, Admin. Assistant 
Rachel, Counselor 
Mya, Counselor  
Kristina, Counselor 
Martha, Counselor 
Herman, aka LJ, Instructor 
Victoria, Instructor 
Kendall, Instructor 
Alexander, Instructor 
Peter, Instructor 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


